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22 July 2008

The Honourable M Sotyu, MP
Chairperson, Portfolio Committee on Safety and Security 

The Honourable Y Carrim, MP 

Chairperson, Portfolio Committee on Justice and Constitutional Development.

Dear Honourable Chairpersons  

Please find attached the submission from the Centre for the Study of Violence and Reconciliation (CSVR) regarding the South Africa Police Service Amendment Bill, 30 of 2008 and the National Prosecuting Authority Amendment Bill, 23 of 2008.

We would also like to formally request the opportunity to make an oral presentation to the hearings of parliament relating to the Bills. David Bruce, a senior research specialist at CSVR, has been designated to make this submission on behalf of CSVR. Due to a commitment earlier in the week he would like to request that he be able to make this submission on the 7 August.
Yours sincerely 
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Adèle Kirsten 

Executive Director 

Centre for the Study of Violence and Reconciliation
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Tel: +27 (11) 403-5650, Fax: +27 (11) 339-6785;

Cape Town Office: 501 Premier Centre, 451 Main Road, Observatory, 7925;

Tel: +27 (21) 447-3661, Fax: +27 (21) 447-5356;
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